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Information as of: April 27, 2021 

 

Watermain isolation at Finch Ave. W and 
Westmore Drive.   

 April 30, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What?  
As part of the Finch West LRT Project, crews are installing watermain and storm sewer pipes on Finch Ave. W. 
between Hwy 27 and Westmore Drive. For the final connection of this new infrastructure, a watermain must 
be isolated in the vicinity of Westmore Drive. 
 
Expect no water on Friday, April 30 from 10 pm until 5:00 am on Saturday, May 1, 2021. 
You are encouraged to store water for domestic and comercial use, ahead of the scheduled lower than 
usual water pressure.



Finch West LRT Construction Notice 
  

 

Virtual Hours of Operation:  

Monday- Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
In person- by appointment. 
Tel: 416-202-6500 

Cet avis de travaux de construction est disponible en français sur 
demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à 
TorontoWest@metrolinx.com 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @FinchWestLRT 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/finchwestlrt  

 
 

What to Expect 
• Due to the nature of the work, there will be dust, noise and vibration associated with this work. 
• Expect traffic delays near work zones. 
• Expect overnight work.  

 

WORK HOURS: 

 

• Friday, April 30,2021 starting at 10:00 pm until Saturday, May 1,2021 5:00 am, approximately.  

• Unexpected circumstances (weather, equipment failure, etc.) may also change the above interruption plans or 
prolong the interruption.  
 


